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This is a follow-up to my letter in January In support of maintaining the current tariff system 
for net metering.  I've continued to follow the docket and have been encouraged to see the 
major parties reaching a proposed settlement which offers some continuity while allowing 
for time-of-use rates in the future.  Bedford's municipal project is an example of one that 
has a long development cycle with sunk connection preparation costs.  Solar projects of 
this magnitude as well as home rooftop solar will help cushion the increased needs arising 
from electrification of heating and transportation at declining costs which are benefiting all 
electric consumers under NH's current net metering system.  

William Coder 

 


